Rosemount parents - we need YOU!

The Rosemount Parent Council AGM is being held on Wednesday 4th May at 6.30pm in the school hall.
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This is your opportunity to shape the future of the Rosemount Parent Council, and it’s relationship with our children’s school & education. From making new friends and getting to know the school environment, through to helping raise much needed funds and making a difference to the children and school community, the scope and possibilities for the Parent Council are many & varied.
There is huge potential to develop this into something fresh & exciting. We’re talking original ideas, a thinking-outside-the-box approach. This is your chance to take ownership of your Parent Council, refresh the setup of the committee and move forward with new intentions & designs, with a focus on our children at the centre.

Please come along on the evening to support our school, meet the current Parent Council & learn about what we do. We need as many parents as possible to come along, this is your chance to show support & get involved. This year the Parent Council is seeking new members to fill all positions.

If you would like any more information please contact Jillian Strachan through the Rosemount Primary Parent Council Facebook page or come along in the evening for a chat in person.
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